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Managing Partner Cameron Garrison and Partner in Charge of the Minneapolis office Mike Sullivan spoke
with the Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal on the firm's plans to reopen the Minneapolis office. In the
article "Lathrop GPM To Test Its Return-to-Office Plan At Its Downtown Minneapolis Hub," Cameron and
Mike discuss the firm's flexible approach to return-to-office for attorneys and staff and commitment to the
Minneapolis community.
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